
 

 

Dear Government Ministers and Members of Parliament, The undermining of Marine Reserves has to 
stop. 
We can still protect what we have left before it is too late. 
Young people in the future will not believe our foolishness if we allow any more destruction of 
precious life which cannot be replaced. 
How desperate are people now to find a surviving Thylacine? But it is too late. 
Save our oceans now. 
Kindly, 
Alexandra Seddon 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


